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Mark Roberts 
Vice Principal 
Cardiff and Vale College 
Colcot Road 
Barry 
CF62 8YJ 
 
 
Dear Mark 
 
ECONOMY AND CULTURE SCRUTINY COMMITTEE – 2 APRIL 20 15 
 
Cardiff International Sports Stadium 
 
Thank you for attending the April meeting of the Economy and Culture Scrutiny 
Committee to speak during the Cardiff International Sports Stadium item. 
 
Members of the Committee welcome the decision taken to remove Cardiff 
International Sports Stadium from the leisure management procurement process and 
to lease the facility to Cardiff and Vale College. We were encouraged by the plans 
outlined during the meeting and could clearly see that the views of all affected parties 
have been considered in developing this proposal. On the evidence seen we are 
confident this will continue going forwards.  
 
The Committee wishes you all the best as you move forwards with plans to adapt the 
stadium into a top quality educational and sporting facility and feel this arrangement 
will help develop Cardiff International Sports Stadium (or however it is renamed) as a 
valuable asset to the city of Cardiff.  
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Councillor Craig Williams 
Chairperson Economy and Culture Scrutiny Committee 
 

cc  Members of the Economy and Culture Scrutiny Committee. 


